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I have been boating on the river for over 15 years and it has been a wonderful family 

activity that is close to our home. Now that my grandkids are getting old enough to 

ride a wakeboard we want to be able to continue to use the river safely. Please 

increase the enforcement level to eliminate the few bad boaters that are causing 

damage. Thanks  


